
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 3rd October 2017 8pm 

at Falcon Inn 
     

 
Attendance:  Mike Soper, Lorraine Winter, Paul Boyle, Carol Wilkie, John 
Mann, Dawn Dickenson, Julianne Ashton. 
 
Apologies:  Nikki Harvey, Margaret Mann. 
 

1) Halloween – Some of the families with young children would like a 
Halloween party. 
Will Clappison would be happy to have it in the eating area of the 
Falcon at 6pm, being a Tuesday this would not class with eaters. 
Paul will contact Suzanne Marshall about organisation of the event. 
(It didn’t happen due to lack of organisation, not due to us). 
 

2) Christmas Fair – This will be on 9th December in St Alban’s Church. 
Julianne will contact Anne Wood about the organisation. 
We will need to coordinate the stalls between us and the church. 
 

3) Sleigh Ride – This will need to be on a Friday or Saturday evening near 
to Christmas, this will depend on when the sleigh is available. 
Mike will organise this. 
 

4) Quiz Night in the Falcon – on either the evening of the 8th or 15th 
December depending on when the sleigh ride is, though they could be 
on the same night. 
 

The meeting closed at 9pm 
 
Next meeting Tuesday 7th November in the Falcon at 8pm 

 
 
 
 
 


